
15 Cctober 1968 

Mr. Jules Geller 
Grove Fress- 
80 University Place 
New York City 10003 

Dear Kr. Geller, 

After sending the enclosed letter to Miss Heathcote, I gladly 
agreed to her request to hold on to my personal copy of the 
Subject Index to the Warren Report "for another week or two." 

That was on 27 Susie 1968, and now almost two months have 
elapsed. espe : 

I shall be very grateMinme. y 
Subject Index returned to me, Ime 
appreciate very much the efforts gu have made on behalf of my 
work and I do not wish to appear in tient, but actually I had 
thought last May that the book would’come back the next day. 

if you will please have the 
fessible by return mail. I do 

Serry to bother you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12 Street 
New York, N.Y. 1001, 

Enclosure


